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October 19, 1954

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter concerning

your reception of KTHS on October 13th at 9:55,
CSTs

We appreciate receiving these reports which in-
dicates our tremendous nighttime coverage, Our
directional pattern at night throws a very heavy
signal into the entire midwest and we get a great
deal of mail from that area.

Cordially pourgs,
- {E:::Zizjjy

Be Go Robertson

Again, thanks very much,
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